The Secrelary Genoral

Strasbourg, 23 May 2024

Dear Minister,

Thank you for your letter of 13 May, notifying of Estonia’s decision to accede to the
Enlarged Partial Agreement on Cultural Routes of the Council of Europe (EPA).

The official date of your country’s accession to the EPA is the date of reception of your
letter, which is 16 May 2024. | would like to congratulate Estonia on becoming a
member of the Agreement.

| am confident that Estonia will make a valuable contribution to the work of the EPA
and look forward to its active participation in the Governing Board and in the Statutory
Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Margus Tsahkna
Minister for Foreign Affairs
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